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Notice of Intent to Award for  
Qualified Vendor List 

RSOQ 22-15 
 
August 12, 2025 
 
Request for Statement of Qualifications RSOQ 22-15 Contractors for Housing 
Rehabilitation and Demolition Construction Services 
 
Thank you for your participation and Statement of Qualifications submitted in response to 
the City’s solicitation.  The City has completed the evaluation process of the offers 
received.  The following firms have been recommended for award to create a Qualified 
Vendor List for Contractors for Housing Rehabilitation and Demolition Construction 
Services under this solicitation: 
  
APPROVED VENDOR FOR OWNER-OCCUPIED HOME REHABILITATION PROJECTS  
1. Adobe Insulation Inc dba Adobe Energy Management  
2. Recon Restoration, Inc. 
3. Sun Valley Remodeling, Inc.  
4. Amaya Construction & Remodel LLC 
5. Boyjin Development 
6. Habitat for Humanity Central Arizona 
 
 
APPROVED VENDOR FOR EXTERIOR PROGRAM PROJECTS 
1. Adobe Insulation Inc dba Adobe Energy Management  
2. Recon Restoration, Inc. 
3. Sun Valley Remodeling, Inc.  
4. Amaya Construction & Remodel LLC 
5. Boyjin Development 
6. Habitat for Humanity Central Arizona 
 
APPROVED VENDOR FOR ROOF REPLACEMENT PROGRAM PROJECTS 
1. Adobe Insulation Inc dba Adobe Energy Management  
2. Recon Restoration, Inc. 
3. Sun Valley Remodeling, Inc.  
4. Amaya Construction & Remodel LLC 
5. Boyjin Development 
6. Habitat for Humanity Central Arizona 
 
APPROVED VENDOR FOR REPLACEMENT HOME PROJECTS 
1. Adobe Insulation Inc dba Adobe Energy Management 
2. Recon Restoration, Inc. 
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3. Sun Valley Remodeling, Inc.  
4. Boyjin Development 
 
APPROVED VENDOR FOR DEMOLITION PROJECTS   
1. Recon Restoration, Inc. 
2. Sun Valley Remodeling, Inc. 
3. Boyjin Development 
       
As of August 01, 2025, these firms are deemed to be the most responsible and responsive 
proposers whose proposal was determined in writing to be the most advantageous to the 
City and best meets the overall needs of the City taking into consideration the qualification 
factors set forth in the Request for Statement of Qualifications.   
 
We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Glendale and trust that there 
will be opportunities in the future for your continued participation. If you have any 
questions, or would like further information about the award, I may be contacted at the 
following email address. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Loretta Browning, NIGP-CPP, CPPO, CPM 
Procurement Officer 
LBrowning@glendaleaz.com   
623-930-2839 
 


